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POOLE HARBOUR COMMISSIONERS
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS
POOLE HARBOUR

No. 04/2018 16th January 2018

South Quay Development Special Mark

Mariners are advised that Local Notice to Mariners 28/2017 is hereby cancelled.

The special mark, placed South East of the South Quay Development, in Position 50° 42.4333N 001°
59.1433W with light characteristic F1(2)Y.5s has now been removed.
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Mariners are reminded that Radar, AlS, CCTV, telephone and VHF channels are recorded.

Captain B P Murphy
Harbour Master

ALL LOCAL NOTICES TO MARINERS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE PHC WEBSITE: www.phc.co.uk

HARBOUR OFFICE - 20 New Quay Road, Hamworthy, Poole, Dorset, BH15 4AF
Telephone: (01202) 440210 Fax: (01202) 440231 e-mail:harbourmaster@phc.co.uk
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